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Mai Vang

From: Bethany Whitehead <bethany1419@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 3:16 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS Building

Greetings,   
 
As a lifelong resident of the Hamline Midway neighborhood, I ask the City of St Paul to demolish the CVS 
property at the corner of University and Snelling.  
This boarded up building is an eyesore and a poor representation of the neighborhood that I love. For 
those visiting or accessing the area via this important corridor, this is their impression of Saint Paul and 
especially Midway and it does not represent the people, the history, or the pride of the Midway area. It is 
egregious for a multi-billion dollar company, CVS, to have departed this location and left it to stand 
neglected.  
 
Sincerely,  
Bethany Whitehead 
1419 Thomas Ave 
Saint Paul 55104 
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